

# **BPA** headlines & latest news

# North West regional group Wednesday 9 November 2016





#### Membership engagement: it's all about you

Our key focus is to ensure that we are engaging with our membership as best we can so that we can be as responsive and dynamic as possible.



Our driving force is you!



#### Out & about: what's on in events?



#### Recent events

Parking Scotland Exhibition:14 September

Annual Conference: 28 September





Great day @ the #ParkingScotExhibition16 yesterday. Fantastic to catch up with old and new faces alike. See you at the next event!

3:40 AM - 15 Sep 2016

#### **Upcoming events**

Members' Dinner: 16 November – sold out!

Parkex 2017: 4-6 April – Registration

opens this month!







#### Parking Bulletin – what's the latest?



#### Penalty Charge Notice (PCN) Pilot Scheme update:

- Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead are providing a 25% discount to motorists who lose their appeal at the Traffic Penalty Tribunal (TPT) stage of the PCN process
- Elmbridge Borough Council are taking part as a comparator (not providing discount)
- Pilot began on 1<sup>st</sup> April 2016 and will run for 12 months
- First round of data was analysed in October 2016 and take up of discount so far has been minimal, possibly due to motorists paying PCNs to avoid perceived hassle of appealing
- Pilot scheme will be reviewed again in January 2017



### **BPA Governance Opportunities**



Want to play a more active role in your association?

Email <u>nick.t@britishparking.co.uk</u> for information about upcoming BPA governance vacancies and elections.



### **Updates from BPA Service Boards**

Operational Services Board	Public Affairs Board	Professional Development & Standards Board
<ul> <li>Planning Consent</li> <li>POPLA</li> <li>Managing the Disabled Parking Award</li> </ul>	<ul> <li>Party Conferences:         <ul> <li>Successful free parking advice clinics</li> </ul> </li> <li>Parking 20:20 now has an online discussion group and new projects</li> <li>Martin de Heaver has obtained</li> </ul>	<ul> <li>Ian Goodwin of The Parking Consultancy has won the tender to promote PiPA</li> <li>Looking at ways to strengthen and develop our professional development offering</li> <li>In the process of reviewing our fees in response to member feedback</li> </ul>



### **Fund Raising – Marie Curie**



Parkex	£303.06
Presidents Reception	£34.30
Dress down day BPA HQ	£96.00
Scottish Exhibition raffle	£228.70
Annual Conference raffle	£159.72
London regional group Winchester	£183.63
collection by Richard Hein	
BPA HQ Great British Bake-off	£66.32
Total	£1071.73



Brainstorm activity: What can the North West Regional Group do?



## Member input – tell us what you think!

Would you find Continuous Professional Development opportunities at regional and country group meetings useful?

#### Potential session topics include:

- Project management
- Presentation skills
- Managing remote teams
- Collaborative business relationships
- Managing stakeholders
- Cutting costs but maintaining standards
- Conflict management





### Member input – tell us what you think!



 The new £5 note – has its introduction had any unexpected impacts on your business? Tell us about your experience at <u>consultations@britishparking.co.uk</u>



### **New BPA HQ appointments**

Caron Fassetta, Head of Membership & Information Management caron.f@britishingparking.co.uk

Sarah Feeley, Professional Development Manager <a href="mailto:sarah.f@britishparking.co.uk">sarah.f@britishparking.co.uk</a>

Rebecca Harper, Membership & Events Officer rebecca.h@britishparking.co.uk

Aimee Bates, Information Manager aimee.b@britishparking.co.uk

Philippa Lake, Governance Manager <a href="mailto:philippa.l@britishparking.co.uk">philippa.l@britishparking.co.uk</a>

Carmen Mesa, HR & Office Services Manager <a href="mailto:carmen.m@britishparking.co.uk">carmen.m@britishparking.co.uk</a>



### We want to hear from you!

As we continue to evaluate and review our membership offering, we want to hear from you! If you have any suggestions or feedback, please get in touch by emailing: <a href="mailto:membership@britishparking.co.uk">membership@britishparking.co.uk</a>